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AN RUNAIOCHT ANGLA-EIREANNACH 

BEAL FEIRSTE 

January, 1988. 

Mr. Declan O'Donovan, 
Counsellor, 
Anglo-Irish Division. 

ANGLO-IRISH SECRETARIAT 

BELFAST 

You will recall that we were asked in the past if we could help 
in relation to the possible location of the body of Captain 
Robert Nairac as a result of an approach made by his mother to 
the Secretary of State for Northern Ireland. 

Mrs. Nairac has now written to thank the Secretary of State for 
the efforts he had made on her behalf and we have been given a 
copy of the letter. This is now attached for information. 

Yours sincerely, 

Noel Ryan 
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